
 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 

A gentle reminder to ensure your child has everything they need to be prepared 
for the school day after the Easter break. 
 

School Uniform – Jumpers, cardigans and Tiverton book bags can be purchased 
from the School Office.  Please ensure all your child’s belongings have their 
names clearly written in.  
 

● White shirt/polo shirt 
● Grey skirt/pinafore 
● Grey or black trousers/ shorts 

● Tiverton navy jumper/ cardigan 
● Grey/ black or white tights/socks 

● Black shoes 
● Blue and white summer dress  

● Navy, black or white hair ties/ head bands 
 

PE kits – In order for your child to take part in PE, they will need the following 
in school.  PE kits will be sent home every half term to be cleaned and washed.   
 

● Black/navy shorts for the summer 

● Black/navy tracksuit bottoms (no logos) for the winter – children will 
continue to do PE outside during the winter months. 

● White plain PE top 

● Black PE pumps/ plain black trainers (no logos) 
 

Book bags – Your child requires a school book bag and this needs to be brought 
into school every day.  It should contain their free choice reading book from 
their class library and their reading record (both need to be brought to school 
every day as these will be updated in school time too).  Important letters and 
work will go home during the week so it is important your child has their 
reading bag with them to take these items home. 
 

Thank you for your continued support.   
All the staff at Tiverton. 
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